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Urban Planning Committee Report 
River Valley Alliance – Capital Program 2017 - 2022 

 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That the preliminary list of Edmonton-based projects identified in the River 
Valley Alliance Draft Capital Program 2017-2022, as outlined in 
Attachment 1 of the August 17, 2016, Sustainable Development report 
CR_3778, be approved, subject to a report on finalization of cost 
agreements, proof of concept studies and setting of project priorities.  

2. That the City Manager reply to the three questions asked by the River 
Valley Alliance (with responses as outlined in this report) and indicate that 
City Administration will continue to work with the River Valley Alliance to 
determine a cost-shared formula for the projects and to refine the project 
list, costs and schedules. 

3. That Administration work with the River Valley Alliance to bring forward 
options to improve the North shore west of the Walterdale Bridge and the 
Touch the Water Promenade, to better accommodate the many users, 
create vistas, access and gathering spaces, and build a signature 
promenade experience. 

History 

At the August 17, 2016, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the August 17, 
2016, Sustainable Development report CR_3778 was considered. 

Attachment 

August 17, 2016, Sustainable Development report CR_3778 
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